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Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for the time and effort you have invested in supporting your child through the Options process. We
appreciate you watching the Options presentation, reading the Options booklet, attending the Options Fair, and
discussing subject choices with your child. This is an important step in your child’s education, and your support is
valued.

The next step is to submit your child’s preferred options. We have waited to release the form until now to ensure
that families had enough time to research, reflect, and discuss choices thoroughly following the presentation,
booklet, and Options Fair.

Please note that the process is not first come, first served - decisions will be based on careful consideration of all
submissions - and we will strive to accommodate students' choices as far as possible.

Please use the electronic form available here: https://forms.office.com/e/hJkvuYD4g9

Important Information About the Form:

e Enter your child’s full name and tutor group carefully. This helps us allocate the right options to the right
student.

e Every student must choose at least one EBacc subject (History, Geography, French, or Spanish). They may
select up to three EBacc subjects if they wish.

e Students have two additional choices. These can be other EBacc subjects or any of the other available
options.

e Students must choose a reserve subject. While we do our best to give students their preferred choices,
this is not always possible. Having a reserve choice helps us plan and provide the best possible timetable.

You can revisit the Options presentation and Options booklet at the following
link: https://www.warlinghamtlt.co.uk/page/?title=Year+9+Options+2024%2D2026&pid=64

Please remember that the deadline to submit the form is Monday 17th March. Submitting on time is essential to
ensure your child’s choices are considered.
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In the event that we are not able to accommodate all of your child’s options, we will arrange a meeting to discuss
this with them and agree on next steps. We will not provide an individual communication if all of your child’s
chosen options have been agreed.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Ll

Leonie Watts
Deputy Headteacher
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